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If you think that a family requires wider     

support, please talk to a Designated Senior 

Lead  about Early Help. 

 

If you have concerns about a member of 

staff,  please talk to the Head of School, Mrs 

Kenny or in her  absence, the Assistant 

Head Teachers, Mrs Mason or Mrs Beesley        

immediately. 

 

If you have concerns about the Head of 

School, please talk to the Chair of             

Governors , Greg Bloom immediately. 

(gbloom@boldmere.bham.sch.uk) 

 

CASS (Birmingham Children’s Services) 0121 

303 1888 

 

NSPCC Whistleblowing hotline:  

0800 028 0285 

At Boldmere Infant and Nursery School, the safeguarding 
of our  children is our highest priority.  

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please email the 
address below with ‘SAFEGUARDING’ in the title. Emails 

are monitored by the Designated Safeguarding Lead,  
Mrs Kenny 

Email: enquiry@boldmere-inf.bham.sch.uk 

EVERYONE is responsible for Safeguarding. 

tel:0800%20028%200285


Online use in school:  NetSupport DNA  
NetSupport DNA is a cloud-based safeguarding system for monitoring technology use in 
school.  
In addition to web filtering, NetSupport DNA is used to monitor tablets and computers across 

school for certain keywords and phrases. Alerts are emailed to DSLs and Deputy DSLs who   

filter ‘false’ alerts and investigate any safeguarding concerns raised. 

  

Operation Encompass 

 

 

 

Operation Encompass is a police and school early intervention safeguarding information sharing 

partnership which supports children experiencing domestic violence and abuse. 

Operation Encompass is based upon the national requirement to not only identify children in 

need of support but to also ensure that this support is put in place immediately. 

Boldmere Infant and Nursery school work together with the police (our local safeguarding    

partner) to safeguard and promote the welfare of local children including identifying and         

responding to their needs. 

Boldmere Infant and Nursery school receives information from the police following any incident 

of domestic violence/abuse. Information is shared by DSL as appropriate to ensure the child/

children are supported at school the day after all reported incidents. 

Designated Senior Lead, Mrs Kenny, attends yearly Operation Encompass training to ensure the 

effective safeguarding processes are in place. 

Working together to safeguard children and all it’s requirement apply to ALL schools.  


